
Friday 28th June 2024 
 

Year 10 Trial Examinations 
 

Attendance Statistics 
Whole school attendance target: 95% 

Whole school attendance this year to-date: 86.71% 
Whole school attendance last week: 87.15% 

 
Year group with highest attendance last week: Congratulations to Year 9 with 88.55% 

Students with 100% attendance, zero late marks and zero behaviour points will receive a Golden Ticket each week 
 

Invitation... 
We would like to invite you to our Attendance Clinic to discuss any attendance concerns you may have.  You will be 
able to meet with Mrs Walker, our Attendance Officer and Mrs Denton, our Family Support Worker. 
 
The clinic will be a supportive meeting to identify the reasons for your child’s absence, and to put in place a plan to 
find a pathway for your son/daughter to follow; for example, if your child is struggling to come to school due to 
ongoing mental health concerns, financial matters, medical appointments etc. The Attendance Clinic is available by 
appointment only; please email our Attendance Officer: RWalker@montsaye.pfschools.org.uk to book a slot at the 
clinic.  We look forward to seeing you. 
 

Parking in Greening Road at Start and End of School Day 
Please be mindful of our neighbours when dropping/collecting students at the start and end of the school day.    
Please do not block driveways or park in the vicinity of the school gates, on the zigzag markings or double yellow 
lines.  Thank you for your support. 
 

Importance of Hydration and Sun Protection 
During the warmer summer months, please make sure that your child is prepared for hot and sunny weather, 
wearing sun cream and carrying a water bottle with them at all times.   
 
Water bottles are an essential part of school equipment.  The bottle can be reused from a drink which has been 
purchased previously or your child’s own water bottle.  There are water fountains placed around the academy for 
bottles to be refilled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
National Book Tokens  -  Help us to win £1000 for our Library 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Can you help us to rebuild our school library?  National Book Tokens are running a a competition where five lucky 
schools will each win £1000 to upgrade their library space (plus be in with a chance of winning a £100 book token 
for yourself).  Follow this link: National Book Tokens Competition which will take you through to their website 
where you will find full details and the nomination form. 
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Forthcoming Dates for your Diary 
Thursday 4th July: Year 11 Prom at Kettering Park Hotel.  Entry by pre-purchased ticket only. 
Friday 5th July: Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly. 
Monday 8th July: Year 6 Transition Day and Parent Meeting.  Further information will follow in due course. 
Thursday 11th July and Friday 12th July @ 7.00pm: Academy production of Oliver Jr.  General tickets will be on 
sale from Thursday 4th July priced at £5.00 each, available from the Library. 
Monday 15th July: Year 12 biology field trip this week. 
Thursday 18th July: Year 9 and Year 10 Sports Day. 
Friday 19th July:  
• Year 7 and Year 8 Sports Day. 
• Year 10 Maths trip to Silverstone.  Students involved will be notified. 
 

Recycling of Unwanted Uniform 
Do you have any unwanted academy uniform?  If you have anything at home which is no longer needed, including 
blazers, trousers, skirts, PE kit and trainers, we would be delighted if you would consider donating to the academy.  
All donations can be left on main reception.  Thank you for your support. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Youth Works: The Knibb Summer Holiday Club  -  Bookings Now Open 
£40.00 for four days or free for those on free school meals 

Bookings are now open for the Knibb Summer Holiday Club; secondary (11-14 years) 29th July to 1st August and 
primary (5-10 years) 5th August to 8th August.  To book a place, please follow this link: Youth Works which will take 
you to their Facebook page where you will find full details. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Safeguarding 
Safeguarding our students is always our priority.  If you have any safeguarding concerns, regarding any of our 
children, please contact us in confidence via safeguarding@montsaye.pfschools.org.uk.  The safeguarding team 
currently consists of Mr Haig (Assistant Principal and Designated Safeguarding Lead), Mr Rogers (Vice Principal and 
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead), Mrs Long and Mrs Wood (Deputy Safeguarding Leads) and Mrs Walters-
Morgan, Miss Douglas, Miss Beaton and Mrs Heighton (Student Welfare Officers). 

 
Social Media 

Make sure that you like and follow us on Facebook, X (formerly Twitter) and Instagram: 
Facebook page: Montsaye Academy  

X (formerly Twitter) feeds: @Montsaye, @montsayepe and @MontsayeSF 
Instagram: montsayeacademyofficial, montsaye_art_design_department and montsayepe 
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